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DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton's Statement 

April 2014 Employment Situation

Employment Increased for Ninth Consecutive Month

“The number of working people has increased for nine consecutive months, and South Carolina
continues to reach historic employment levels,” said Cheryl M. Stanton, executive director of the 
SC Department of Employment and Workforce. “Our agency remains dedicated to connecting 
the state's businesses and job seekers and providing them with the tools they need to succeed and 
thrive in today's growing economy.”
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